
 

 

 

 
 

Children’s Dental Health Expands in Lehigh Valley 

 

March 12, 2018 – Lehigh Valley, PA. Children’s Dental Health is proud to announce the 
upcoming opening of two new, state-of-the art pediatric dental offices in Easton and 
Trexlertown. The expansion into Lehigh Valley is part of an ongoing commitment to improve 
access to quality pediatric dental care and raise awareness on the importance of dental 
care at a young age.  

 
“We’re excited to extend our pediatric dental services throughout one of the fastest 
expanding areas in the region,” said Dr. Steve Melnic, pediatric dentist serving both of the 
new Children’s Dental Health locations. “These new locations will allow us to better meet the 
oral health needs of new and existing patients. With tooth decay being the most prevalent 
chronic disease in children, we know quality dental care is more important than ever for 
growing kids.”  

 
The Easton office will be relocating from 2762 Nazareth Road to Park Plaza Shopping Center, 
1800 Sullivan Trail, Ste. 120, Easton, PA 18040, and will begin seeing patients on March 29, 2018. 
The second new office will be located at 6900 Hamilton Blvd., Trexlertown, PA 18087 and will 
begin seeing patients on April 23, 2018.  
 

Children’s Dental Health has been dedicated to serving infants through adolescents, including 
those with special needs, for more than 40 years. Each new dental office will continue to 
provide a comfortable experience in an engaging environment that includes: 

• Fun, anxiety-reducing, and kid-friendly features such as movies, iPads, books, and toys. 
 • Comprehensive dental services, such as cleanings, X-rays, sealants, fillings, and crowns.  
 • For additional convenience, Children’s Dental Health now offers new patients and their 

families scheduled office tours. Dental staff will navigate a parent/guardian and their 
child through a regular check-up experience, which is aimed to ease minds and allow an 
individual to become comfortable prior to a first-time visit.  

“We’re proud to provide a positive, patient-centered dental experience, and look forward to 
sharing this approach with the Lehigh Valley community,” said Melnic. 
 

Children’s Dental Health accepts most forms of insurance including Medicaid and CHIP.  

 

Children’s Dental Health has been providing quality pediatric dental care to the community for more than 40 
years. With more than 20 practices and pediatric dentists located throughout the state of Pennsylvania, we allow 
for convenient access to dental care that is engaging, fun, and educational for patients. With our “show, tell, do” 

method, our growing patients actively learn routines to ensure a healthy smile for years to come. Our gentle 
approach to pediatric dental care reflects our core mission of education and prevention. To learn more visit 
ChildrensDentalHealth.com or call 1-(866) KIDS-DENTAL. 


